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Save the Date 
November 9, 2018 

at Indian Pueblo Cultural Center 
10 a.m. to Noon 

 

Yazzie/Martinez v. State of New Mexico 
The Institute for American Indian Education (IAIE) is hosting a session to follow-
up on the IAIE summit and provide information about the recent ruling on the 
Yazzie/Martinez v. State of New Mexico case which will have profound effects on 
early childhood education, curriculum, Native language programs, English 
language learners, students with disabilities, preparation of teachers and school 
leadership, and social welfare.  

Panelists for this event will present perspectives from Native attorneys from the 
New Mexico Center on Law and Poverty, New Mexico State Legislature, educators, 
community, and families. If you plan to attend this event, please contact Penny 
Bird or Stefanie Calabaza at (505) 277-0537 or 277-8177; or email them at 
cpbirdsd@unm.edu, or elcala27@unm.edu. We look forward to seeing you again. 
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